
NORTH  MPLS  VOLKERTS  BBQ
Saturday, July 29, 2023 at 4pm

Minnehaha Park, Minneapolis
The North Mpls. Volkerts are convening for a potluck/ BBQ on Saturday,
July 29, 2023 at 4pm at a picnic site in Minnehaha Park in Minneapolis.
Since there are fewer than 20 of us, and because the picnic site can
accommodate 65 people, we wanted to invite Volkerts with Rich Valley and
New Richmond connections to join us! The picnic site is about 300 ft north
of the MN Veterans Home in Minnehaha Park (see map below). Email 
jimkrave@gmail.com for more information!

Prosit!
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